
Author  Christopher  Johnson
Responds  To  Steve  Harvey’s
Critique of Black Men

A native of Kansas City, Missouri now residing in Los Angeles,
Johnson is the CEO of CBJ Enterprises. An author, relationship
coach and motivational speaker, he has just released his third
book from CBJ Publishing entitled “Hang Up the Phone, the
Guide to Getting Over Your EX in 30 Days.” Johnson contends
that  the  formula  to  a  good  relationship  is  successfully
getting over the last one. “I don’t want a woman to think like
a man,” he says referring to Harvey’s best selling book, “but
I do want her to be over her last relationship when she gets
to me. Many a good man’s heart has been tangled up in the
battlefield of a past relationship gone bad.” Johnson’s past
titles include “My Mom Was My Dad” a book written to help
single mothers deal with raising sons, and “Getting Dressed
from the Inside” a journey to reach the paradise of self-
worth.

With the creation of the Good Man Society, Johnson hopes to
dispel once and for all the myth about the lack of eligible
good men. The society is open to all races, but first and
foremost, Johnson is focusing on Black men as they have been
the target of recent media exposÃ©s like the one highlighting
Steve Harvey. He is securing sign ups at the site and has
plans to create a national forum for good men around the
country.

With a mission to better the world, one person at a time,
Johnson’s  philanthropy  efforts  also  include  two  non-profit
organizations focused on helping the community at large. “Let
Everybody Read” is spearheading the push to secure impactful
reading materials in low income areas, while his “Best Food
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4ward” focuses on providing business attire to disadvantaged
adults working to secure jobs in the workforce.

“I’ve always believed in being proactive not just reactive. I
am so grateful that the response to my message has been so
overwhelming. I never anticipated such a reception, but I am
compelled to spearhead a movement for good men. It’s one thing
to get a bad rap, but we are basically out here and not being
acknowledged at all. It is time for a change and I believe God
is directing me,” expresses Johnson.

To view Christopher Johnson’s video response to Steve Harvey
go to
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Klv4fbqmYlI . To read the open
letter  or  sign  up  for  the  Good  Men  Society,  go  to
http://www.goodmansociety.com/.

To  know  about  Christopher  Johnson,  visit  with  him  at
http://www.cbjglobal.com  .  “Hang  Up  the  Phone”  can  be
purchased  on  at  www.BarnesandNoble.com.
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